

# Shoreside Autumn 1 Primary School Newsletter

















Each and Every Child

### FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM @SHORESIDE1234



#### What a brilliant start to the new year!

It has been lovely to welcome back all of our pupils and say a big hello to some new ones too! Our classrooms have been filled with excitement, energy, and lots of brilliant learning. A big well done to all of our children for settling in so well, making new friends, and embracing the opportunities ahead.

We would like to extend our gratitude to the parents, carers and loved ones for your continued support. Your involvement has played a crucial role in making this transition smooth and successful for the children!

Keep up the excellent work everyone and let's make this school year our best yet!

#### **Rainbow 10th Birthday Celebrations**

We have enjoyed celebrating Rainbow's 10th Birthday. Each class took part in a different celebration and we finished with a whole school birthday party. Below are our Y4 class who won the Trust-wide athletics competition!



## WE HAVE HAD A VERY BUSY HALF TERM...

### Shoreside Primary School

#### **Pre Nursery & Nursery**



Our youngest children in school have loved exploring outside and Nursery children are big fans of the new astroturf in their garden!



#### Reception

We are so proud of how Reception have settled into school. They've had lots of fun, especially finding Sid the cat who went missing!



#### Year 1

From outdoor learning in Science, to visitors coming into their History lessons, Year 1 pupils have been doing so much learning!

# WHAT HAVE YEAR 2/3/4 BEEN UP TO?



With lots of highlights to choose from, Year 2 particularly enjoyed performing at The Liverpool Lighthouse. They were fantastic!



The pupils have taken the transition from Key Stage 1 to 2 in their stride and loved their learning this half term!



Year 4



Year 4 loved their trip to Chester to learn about the Romans, as well as their athletics tournament!

### LET'S HEAR ABOUT YEAR 5 AND 6...



From super Science lessons to DT lessons where they made their own bread, Y5 have had a brilliant first half term!



Year 6 have loved their History topic on the Industrial Revolution and went to the Museum of Liverpool to consolidate their learning.



The deadline for Christmas Card orders is Monday 4th November by 23:59.

If anyone has lost the order card and would like to order please email <a href="mailto:shoresidepta@gmail.com">shoresidepta@gmail.com</a> for information on how to retrieve the order code.



When children attend school regularly, they are able to fully participate in the learning process, develop important social skills, and build a strong foundation for their future. Regular attendance helps students stay on track with the curriculum, engage with classroom discussions, and take advantage of valuable learning experiences that only happen in the classroom.

However, frequent absences, can disrupt their learning progress. Children who miss school often face challenges in catching up with missed lessons and assignments, which can lead to gaps in their understanding and affect their overall performance.

We understand that there are times when absences are unavoidable due to illness or family emergencies, but we are grateful to all of Shoreside's families for encouraging pupils to make school attendance a top priority whenever possible.

Every day of learning counts, and your support in ensuring that your child is present at school continues to contribute greatly to their success.

Thank you for your cooperation and for being a vital part of your child's educational journey. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.





#### **Environment Updates**

We are so excited that the Outdoor Classroom is nearly complete! The structure is now installed and there are final aspects to be added.

Over half term, our school car park will be resurfaced as part of the fencing project that has been taking place. This will mean there is no access to the school car park on Monday 4th November/Tuesday 5th November while the work is complete.



Well done and thank
you to our School
Council for leading
sales of poppies for the
Royal British Legion. The
School Council have
also organised our food
collection for the
Southport Food Bank!







### Diary Dates

Autumn Term 2	
Monday 4th November	INSET Day
Tuesday 5th November	Back to school
Monday 11th November	10:45am - Remembrance Service lead by Y6 (Year 6 parents invited to join us)
Tuesday 12th November	Wear Odd Socks Day - Anti-Bullying Week
Wednesday 13th November	Progress Evening (Appointments for Parents/Carers)
Friday 15th November	Children In Need Day - Own Clothes
Saturday 23rd November	10-12 - Messy Maths Morning - All families welcome
The second state of the se	10-12 - Reception Open Morning for Reception Starters for September 2025
Friday 29th November	Own Clothes Day - Christmas Fair Donations
Friday 6th December	After School Christmas Fair
Wednesday 11th December	9:00am - Pre Nursery, Nursery and Reception Christmas Performances
Friday 13th December	Christmas Jumper Day
	2:15pm - Nativity Y1 and Y2
Wednesday 18th December	Christmas Lunch Day
Thursday 19th December	9am - Carols and Songs in School Hall for Early Years and KS1 parents to join
	Nursery Christmas Party Day - Nursery Own Clothes
	2:45pm - Carols and Songs in School Hall for KS2 parents to join
	Nursery Children finish for Christmas
Friday 20th December	Christmas Party Day - Own Clothes
	Finish for Christmas one hour early (ASC closes one hour early too)

Events in green are for parents to attend (specific year groups for some events as listed). Events in yellow are organised by the PTA.

All children return to school on Tuesday 5th November.